
Dear Friends of my Art,

The grand re-opening of “my” gallery, Gallery
1581 inside the Boston Graduate School of
Psychoanalysis, was even better than I could
have imagined. The work entered was wonderful
and my team pitched in fully when I came down
with Covid halfway through hanging. Phew! The
show, pARTners, will hang through January 31
with proceeds going to our mental health
initiatives and student scholarships. Those of you
on Instagram can see photos on my account
@aberdeentreehousestudio.

I will be doing a walk-through tour of pARTners on Thanksgiving Friday
afternoon the 29th if you would like to drop in and see it with me, and
another one Friday January 3rd at noon

I will be showing small work at Concord Art Association and Bromfield
Gallery this holiday season; both are nice ways to find affordable gifts for
the art lovers on your list. I’m pretty excited to be in the SOWA district for
the Bromfield Show!

https://www.instagram.com/aberdeentreehousestudio/
https://concordart.org/
https://www.bromfieldgallery.com/
https://www.bromfieldgallery.com/


And Galaray House in Lexington is full of nice things as well, several of
which are my larger collages. Check out their excellent coffee bar when you
are there.

Soon I will have big splashes at Three Stones Gallery as a guest artist
(February and March), and Cambridge Health Associates (January – April)
for a solo show, both for my third exhibits there. I’ll get you the dates when I
have them.

And I will hang some of my own work at Gallery 1581 in Brookline when the
pARTners show comes down.

https://galarayhouse.com/


Unfortunately Styylish, the antique shop in Belmont where I have exhibited
for several years, has closed their brick and mortar store, but fortunately I
have several nicely framed things to show from there now because of it.
You can still find their gorgeous furniture and lighting on stylish.com along

with some of my work.

That’s it for now. I hope to connect with you
over the holidays in one way or another, if only
to hear how you are doing. And if you don’t
want to keep receiving this newsletter, just let
me know and I will unsubscribe you without
being offended ☺

Warm wishes,

Mara


